
Residents: Darleen Carroll, Mary Doyle, Dorothy Lax,
Georgie Meyer, Betty Rausch, Lorie Tauer
Employees: Maria Avalos, Melissa Engelhart, Rocio
Gonzalez, Santiago Martinez, Gina McKeown, McKenzie
Metzler, Elizabeth Molin, Laura Navarrete, Sarah Reinarts,
Laurie Ring, Sherri Sellner, Alyssa Shaw, Jesse
Steinbeisser, Kristy Suess, Emmie Turner

Employee SpotlightEmployee SpotlightEmployee Spotlight
Karen Beech

Dietary Cook

How long have you worked here? 2½ years

What does your job entail? Preparing supper meals & helping with the dishes

What is the best part about working at Divine?                                                                                    Everyone works together so well as 
a team. We can also freely make suggestions to improve the work environment.

Who are some of your biggest inspirations at Divine?                                                                                         Definitely the Sisters 
because they are always offering encouragement and compliments

About your family:                               Both of my parents and 2 of my brothers have passed away.
I have one brother living in Waterville, MN and one son named Grant. Grant
has 8 children plus one on the way.

A fun fact about yourself most people don’t know:                                                                                       I am artistically inclined,
love to draw and do diamond paintings. I also love all animals, especially
cats and horses. 

What’s your favorite memory while working at Divine Providence?

After the Covid outbreaks, being able to see all the smiling faces when we
were able to be in the dining room again.

In terms of successes, which accomplishments are you most proud of?                                                                                                                     Having
some of my own recipes used on the menus

Divine News & Views is a monthly newsletter issued by Divine Providence Community Home and

Lake Villa Maria Apartments, Sleepy Eye, MN. The News & Views editor is Becky Sellner. If you wish

to receive a monthly copy by mail or email, call Becky at 507-794-3011 or email: bsellner@dpch.net

Shop for Cards, Gifts, and Quilts at DPCH!
Visit the Auxiliary gift shop filled with religious gifts, handmade quilts,
pot holders, embroidered dish towels, baby gifts and more! Cards are
available for $1.00 in the main lobby for any occasion.  
A complete listing of quilts available with sizes and pricing is
available on the website under the “News & Views” tab at:
divineprovidencehome.org
Proceeds benefit the Auxiliary which supports Divine Providence.

As of May 31 , we have received $44,572.00 for our annual appeal. Our

biggest project this year is raising funds for the remaining window

replacements. We are incredibly grateful for all the generous donors that

are helping us maintain our building, grounds, and purchasing necessary

items to enhance the lives of our residents! 
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Please consider our following needs:

Handicapped Van                                                

Window Replacement                                  

Window Blinds for Resident Rooms 

$70,000.00

$382,000.00

$4,300.00

DIRECTORY

Facilities Director..................................................... Sr. Sharon Williams

Administrator........................................................... Jayna Groebner

Director of Nurses.................................................... Michelle Augustin, RN

Social Services......................................................... Shirley Hornick, LPN

Activity Director....................................................... ShellyRae Zinniel, ADC

Business Manager..................................................... Sheena Hoffmann

Dietary Manager....................................................... Jesse Steinbeisser

Environmental Services............................................ Randy Renner

Health Information Manager/HIPAA........................ Alexa Crim

Lake Villa Maria Housing Manager.......................... Gina McKeown

Website: divineprovidencehome.org

Facebook: Divine Providence Community Home

Our Needs at Divine Providence

Please consider Divine Providence Community Home with a bequest
gift in your Will or Estate Plan, a Life Insurance Policy, or an IRA Rollover.

It is an opportunity to strengthen the legacy of caring for 
those who are most vulnerable, and keeping them safe.



Crowning 
Mary

A special May Crowning prayer service was held in the Chapel
on May 12 . Deacon Mike McKeown & Beth Vait-Kosel led the
service and residents and guests brought up roses for Mary.

Adeline Braulick had the honor of  crowning Mary and numerous
hymns were sung to honor Mary.
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St. Mary’s CCW members and their families surprised everyone at Divine with May
Day flowers and cards. It certainly brightened their day! Thanks for thinking of us!

COME HOLY SPIRIT! 

  

COME SPIRIT OF THE MIGHTY WORD!

 

We are in great anticipation of the 

coming of the Holy Spirit as our Lord

promised us at His Ascension into Heaven!

We have been living in the Easter joy of 

His Resurrection and we should be an

Alleluia people full of that joy that is born of HOPE! 

Now we look forward to receiving the Gifts of the Holy Spirit once again-

which we need all our lives and of which we need to be reminded what they

are and the good they do to help us. 

We had a song growing up to help us learn them because we memorized

everything: Wisdom, Understanding, Counsel, and Fortitude, Knowledge and

Piety, Fear of the Lord! Maybe this would be a good time once again to

review their meaning and the great assistance they can be for each of us and

others as well.

Let us ask the Holy Spirit not only to help us, but our families, friends,

communities, leaders of our country and the world, that we truly may have

joy and peace everywhere. 

We continue our celebration of the Jubilee Year of Hope, recognizing in it

the great many graces and blessings that are given us. 

Come HOLY SPIRIT:

 “Come with Thy Grace and Heavenly Aid to fill the 

Hearts which Thou has made,

To fill the Hearts which Thou has made!”

A note from the Facilities Director- Sr. Sharon


